
 

Sir/Madam 

It is informed that the last date for the submission of the P G Scholarship form for 
academic year 2024-25 has been extended. A copy of the detailed notification issued by 
AICTE is enclosed herewith for your kind reference and further necessary action please. 

PFA:- https://drive.google.com/file/d/1f6zCAKiiGSL1C0N8eokA6S1nWWYEOIVl/view?usp=
sharing  

With Warm Regards 
Dr. N.H. Siddalinga Swamy 
Advisor, Scholarships & Grants  (SAG) Bureau 
All India Council for Technical Education 
Nelson Mandela Marg 
New Delhi 110070 
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